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873% Broadway
2nd floor south
New York, N. Y. 10003

Cctober 27, 1970

CLEVELAND

Barbara Gregorich
Dear Comrade Gregorich,

Your letter of October 5 arrived while I was away from
the National Office; hence the delay in my reply.

In response to your inquiry let me refer you to recent
documents setting forth the party's approach to changing trends
within the working class, presented in the context of the over-
all objective situation. These include the polltlcal resolution
adopted by the 1969 party convention, published in the November-
December 1969 ISR; also the political reports to the 1969 party-
convention and-fﬁe February 1970 plenum of the National Committee,
both publlshed in the July 1970 Internal Information Bulletin.

The point you raise about "sending some young comrades'lnto
the industrial working class" is a tactical matter. Whether or
not a given comrade will be sent into industry is determined by
the party on the basis of the specific circumstances in each
individual case.

Comradely,
s/Farrell Dobbs
National Secretary



